
 
 

 
From: Peter Tannenwald [mailto:tannenwald@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 2:50 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WWCI-CA 
 
With reference to: 
 
BSTA 20090618ADW STA E WWCI-CA 18894 CA ACCEPTED FOR FILING 06/22/2009 
 
The proposed operation is digital.  The proposed emission mask is the same as in BDFCDVA 
20080804ADJ 301-CA E WWCI-CA 18894 DC GRANTED 09/18/2008, which is stringent. 
 
This is copied from the flash cut application: 
 

10. Out-of-channel Emission Mask:     Simple                              Stringent 
 
This is copied from the flash cut granted construction permit: 
 
Out-of-Channel Emission mask: Stringent 
 
Peter Tannenwald 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 N. 17th St., 11th Floor 
Arlington, VA 22209-3801 
Tel. 703-812-0404 
Fax 703-812-0486 


